NATIONS UNIES

BUREAU DE LA COORDINATION DES AFFAIRES HUMANITAIRES



UNITED NATIONS

OFFICE FOR THE COORDINATION OF HUMANITARIAN AFFAIRS

Facsimile:
Telephone:

+ (4122) 917-0023 + (4122) 917-1234

Palais des Nations CH-1211 GENÈVE 10

The Office for the Coordination of Humanitarian Affairs presents its compliments to the Permanent and Observer missions to the United Nations and has the honour to invite all Member States, as well as key international organizations, regional organizations and non-governmental organizations, to participate in the Member States briefing on the humanitarian situation and response in Djibouti to be held on:

Wednesday, 13 February 2013 From 10:30 Hrs. to 12:00 Hrs. in Room XXIV Palais des Nations, Geneva

The meeting will be chaired by Mr. Rashid Khalikov, Director, OCHA Geneva.

His Excellency Mr. Mohamed Siad Doualeh, Ambassador and Permanent Representative of the Republic of Djibouti to the United Nations Office will provide opening remarks on behalf of Government of Djibouti.

Ms. Hodan Haji-Mohamud, UN Resident Coordinator in Djibouti will provide via videoconference, an overview and update on the humanitarian situation and international response in Djibouti.

Confirmation of participation is appreciated by notifying Mr. Dimitri Tatarinov on email: tatarinov@un.org or by telephone 022 917 4084.

The Office for the Coordination of Humanitarian Affairs avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Permanent and Observer Missions to the United Nations the assurances of its highest consideration.

Permanent Missions to the United Nations Office and Other International Organizations in Geneva

.